
 

February 16, 2017 
 
Representative Jennifer Williamson         
Oregon State Capitol, H-295 
Salem, Oregon 97301 
 
Re: HCR 4 
 
Representative Williamson, 
 
Thank you for your efforts to honor Deputy Alice Mae Baker Moran and to keep her memory alive as it 
honors others who have given all they have while working for the communities they've served. Deputy 
Alice Mae Baker Moran honorably served the Josephine County Sheriff’s Office and the people of this 
state. 
 
Deputy Alice Mae Baker Moran was a dedicated, professional and compassionate sheriff's deputy who 
loved her family, her job, and her community. She was loved and respected by her coworkers and the 
community. 
 
The Oregon Coalition of Police and Sheriffs offers its thanks to Deputy Moran and condolences to her 
family. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Daryl Turner 
President, Oregon Coalition of Police and Sheriffs 
 
 
Cc: House Committee on Rules 
 


